
No. D231001 

April 1, 2024 

Attn: Customer

Discontinue Announcement of Power-IC series 

We thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. For the following products, we have 

decided to end sales with consideration of the difficulty in maintaining production. Your kind 

understanding for this matter will be highly appreciated.

[Discontinue Product] 

S-1111/1121/1131series

S-1165series

S-1311series

S-1323series

S-1711series

S-1721series

S-8200series

S-8213series

S-8219series

S-8230series

S-8249series

S-8250series

S-8262series

[Schedule] 

Final order 

Final shipping 

October 18, 2024

April 25, 2025

[Contact Window] 

Please contact our sales department. 

Yours truly, 

Sales & Demand Chain Domain Senior Vice President 

ABLIC Inc. 

Shinichi Yoshikane
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